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Comments: I have not seen any type of management from the FS for the Heber herd only wanting to get rid of

them. A large number were shot and killed no investigation details. I have not seen the FS trying to use PZP or

BLM for management control. I have seen this process working for the Salt River Wild Horse Management where

1 foal was born in 2021. It is much easier for FS &amp; BLM to get rid of the wilds then help them survive. Some

of the herd will be moved to BLM or FS facility which is wrong. They either are going to be held in holding pens or

sent to slaughter. This is cruel process and being separate from their band. These creatures bring in revenue to

the state and local area where they are found. Humans should have the responsibility to help all living creatures

instead of getting rid of them at their convenience &amp; for ranchers.  


